From: jason kendall

To: Lori Barlow
Subject: "raise-the-floodplain”
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 3:16:15 PM

Good afternoon Lori,

There has to be a better plan for the old Painted Hills Golf Course site than another NAI
development. Is there some middle ground... How about at least keeping the area's only
lighted driving range intact? Sure put a few homes there but 600 units??? WEEEE! another

Spokane Valley approved apartment complex project... YUCK!

Kindly,
Jason Kendall
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